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DPWLG and PoTLL have agreed drafting for the Orsett Cock Requirement. This forms part of
Appendix 2 of PoTLL's Summary of Oral Submissions (Deadline 6) document.

PoTLL's submission includes a statement that explains that the wording has been agreed by
PoTLL and DPWLG whilst Thurrock Council has additional considerations and is planning to
confirm agreement, or provide further drafting, at Deadline 6A.

It also notes that PoTLL, DPWLG and Thurrock Council are of the view that the Applicant's
proposed Requirement, contained in paragraph 3.1.6 of National Highways' submission 9.114
Wider Networks Impacts Update [REP5-085], is inadequate and would not secure the necessary
works to the Orsett Cock junction, required to avoid serious adverse impacts on the transport
network and access to the ports as a result of the LTC as currently designed.



